
  

Contact a Tutor for Hourly Rate Information. 
These students all did very well in either PHY 201, 203, PHY 

211, and/or PHY 213. They are free-lanced private tutors who 
took classes with Dr. Sean P. McBride. As Dr SPM Approved 

Tutors, this is a service not associated with the Tutoring 
Services at the University or the Physics program. 

As free-lance tutors, they cannot use any College of Science 
(COS) assets & resources (i.e., including: class room space, 
equipment, models, supplies, etc. in/or from the College of 
Science). I suggest meeting in a populated public space like 

the campus library for tutoring sessions. (Updated 8-14-2024) 


